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What has happened this week?  

In RE this week we have thought about how Christians show that God is important to them in Worship 

when they gather together to pray to God and to sing his praise.  

 

Physical Development … It was a busy and productive session with Mrs Horton throwing and catching 

using different size balls. 

 

Communication and Language/ Literacy …  The children continue to work on fine and gross motor skills 

to develop their handwriting skills. Children are confident to recognise their own and their peers names.  

 Mathematics…  This week we have continued to look at number bonds to 5 using our fingers, bears and 

Numicon. 

Phonics—This week’s phonemes have been ck/e/u and r. Tricky words is and I. It has been great to hear 

the children’s phonic language develop and hear them referring to a digraph. 

Expressive art and design — Lots of collage work this week helping to create fruit for our harvest display. 

Reminders & Messages  

In whole school worship this week our theme continues to be people of faith—with a focus on Samuel. 

Upcoming dates:  

Monday—Parents welcome to Messy Church at school from 1.15pm.  

Wednesday—Harvest Service at Stelling Church. Service 2—3.15. Parent volunteers to walk across fields 

with children to church please be at school for 1.30pm. All children to be collected from Stelling Church 

at 3.15. Please bring in a donation for our Harvest Festival to take to church. 

 

Work on the Wall: Rafferty for excellent name writing. 

Headteacher award: Presley for the compassion he showed when another member of the class hurt 

themselves. 


